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Social Justice Committee members have been involved in a multitude of projects during the course of 
the last year. Several members are currently part of different NEA learning cohorts of the program 
Leaders for Just Schools. The team was also part of a convening of several NSEA committees in 
December 2021. Members of the committee had the opportunity to work with NSEA leadership and 
staff to provide input on policy language to address student discipline that considers the mental, social 
and cultural needs of students who are often in crisis when behaviors occur. As in-person meetings 
begin to take place, the Social Justice Committee will organize opportunities for all members to engage 
with this work across the state. 
 


